
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF CHAPLIN 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Annual Financial Report of the Eastern Highlands 
Health District for the year ending June 30, 2020, which was prepared under the 
Board of Directors and audited by Blum Shapiro, 29 South Main Street, West 
Hartford, CT, is on file and open for public inspection in the Office of the Chaplin 
Town Clerk, 495 Phoenixville Road.  
Shari Smith 
Chaplin Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


